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Dear Students, Parents, Guardians, and Community Members 

Welcome back to the start of a new school year at Sangre De Cristo School District. We hope the break was 
exciting and fulfilling. Our mission of striving to provide a safe environment for all students and staff while 
offering meaningful opportunities of innovative educational programs for all students is imperative for suc­
cessful educational development. 

As we state, we want to develop each students' full academic and social potential including the attainment of 
content standards and be prepared to make competent decisions in our changing world through partnerships 
between home, school and community. To achieve this mission, students, teachers, administrators, parents, 
and community members must work together putting "kids first". 

Our staff have been working diligently over the break to ensure that our schools are prepared to offer a stimu­
lating and supportive environment. From updating curricula to enhancing facilities, our focus remains on cre­
ating the best possible educational experience for each and every one of our learners. A special shout out to 
our custodial and maintenance staff for their summer deep clean. We are excited to have our 24-25 staff en­
riching our students' academic and extracurricular experiences. They have been preparing innovative lesson 
plans, new technology, and engaging activities that will inspire and challenge our students to reach their full 
potential. 

Our commitment to fostering a safe, inclusive, and nurturing environment remains unwavering. We are con­
tinually enhancing our support systems to ensure that every student feels valued and empowered. Additional­
ly, we are excited to strengthen our partnerships with parents and the community, recognizing that a strong 
home-school connection is vital to student success. 

We want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to our incredible team of educators, administrators, and support staff 
who make it their mission to create a positive and productive learning environment. Their dedication and hard 
work are truly the backbone of our district's success. 

As we embark on this new school year, we encourage you to stay engaged and involved. Your feedback, sup­
port, and collaboration are invaluable as we strive to make this year one of growth, achievement, and joy for 
our students. Let's make this year one of our best yet! Together, we can achieve great things and continue to 
build on the strong foundation ofexcellence that defines our school district. 

Thank you for your continued support, and here's to a fantastic 2024-2025 school year! 
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